
GRAND KNIGHT’S MESSAGE 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Brother Knights and Friends,  
 
 
It has been a great honor and privilege to serve this Council as Grand Knight.  I hope I 
have earned the title of Worthy Grand Knight.  As indicated at the beginning of the year 
the most important title is that of Brother Knight.   
 
 
I would like to thank the members and the officers of our Council for all the accomplish-
ments of the year.  Without the hard work and dedication of so many, our good works 
could not be accomplished.  I am proud to be a member of such a vibrant Council.  
 
 
As this fraternal year comes to a close, I would like to wish the incoming group of new 
officers much success in all their endeavors.  
 
 

Vivat Jesus 
 
 
Brian Marier – Grand Knight  
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Deputy Grand Knight’s Report       

Hello Brother Knights, 
 
It’s that time of year for electing our new incoming Council Members for Fraternal Year 2017-2018.  It is my honor to 
share those names with you 
:                                                        
                                                                     PROPOSED SLATE OF OFFICERS ARE: 
                                                                                    2017-2018 
 
                                                 GRAND KNIGHT:                THOMAS REED 
                                 DEPUTY GRAND KNIGHT:                HENRY ZADJA 
                                                          ADVOCATE:                RANDY BAKER 
                                                      CHANCELLOR:                OPEN----------- 
                                                             WARDEN:                DEAN SORDYL 
                                                              CHAPLIN:                DEACON JOSEPH YANNOTTA 
                                                           RECORDER:                EDWARD WENDLING 
                                                               GUARDS:                SAM MARSELLO, BOB AMEND, CARL SCHUMACHER 
                                           CHURCH DIRECTOR:                 JOHN MORROW 
                                    FINANCIAL SECRETARY:                 CHUCK TOMASEK 
                                                         TREASURER:                 MICHAEL Mc MAHON 
                                                           TRUSTEE'S:                 BRIAN MARIER, RAYMOND CORDELL, MICHAEL MC NICHOLAS 
 
 
I also would like to say thank you all for stepping up and wanting to be on board this year. We are still looking for a 
chancellor if interested please contact me  for more information and to update our list. 
And to also say looking forward to another great year with our Council. 
 
 
Thank You Again For All Your Help And Support 
May God Bless You and Your Family 
Thomas W. Reed 
Cell: 630-329-3508 
Email: golfcraze1@hotmail.com 

Warden’s Report  
 

 
Recruit a new member and “Make a Difference” to our council.  
 
The degree team is always in need of 3rd degree members in good standing. We need back up members for each position to 
be available to perform the ceremony. If you are interested in joining the team please contact a member of the degree team.  
 
Warden,  
Bob Amend 

 
 

 
 



Chaplain’s Report 
                                                                                                      
Summer is finally here. We now look forward to warmer days of lei-
sure and fun in the Sun. Summer mornings always seem to draw me 
closer to God as I sit quietly in the warmth of the Sun’s rays, as I hear 
the sounds and see the beauty that is His creation. I’m thankful for 
these brief encounters mostly because it reminds me that God is with 
me at every moment of my life and not just on Sundays in church. I 
recently read something interesting that I would like to share from St. 
ATHANASIUS. 
 
Each Sunday we recite the Nicene Creed, which Saint Athanasius was 
instrumental in formulating and defending at great risk to his life. 
When the Nicene Creed was originally drawn up in 325, the chief 
threat was Arianism, which denied that Jesus was fully God. Arius, a 
priest of the time, preached that God created the Son, which meant 
the Son was separate from the Father and not divine. Athanasius of-
fered this argument: Consider the sun and the light streaming from it. 

Are they not of the same substance and the same essence? The physics might be off, but the theology is sound: Jesus and 
the Father are one in a way that is as inseparable as light from light.  
 
St. Athanasius also is the name of my childhood parish in Brooklyn, New York so you can see why I am partial to his writ-
ing and teaching. 
 

Peace and blessing to all 
Deacon Joseph Yannotta 

 Chancellor’s Report 
 

 

Upcoming Events —  

6-2 Fish fry appreciation dinner 7:00 PM 

6-15 Installation ceremony and dinner 7:00PM 

6-24 Blood Drive 9:00AM-3:00PM additional information and sign up sheets will be available soon 

7-01 Frontier Days beer sales  additional information and sign up sheets will be available soon 

7-02 Frontier Days Sword and Baldric food booth additional information and sign up sheets will be available soon 

 

I wish to thank everyone who helped me make my year as your Chancellor a success. 

Thank you,                                                                                                                                                                                                               
Henry 



Building Corporation 
 

Gentlemen: 
 

We are at a critical time for the life and future of the Hall. As the Director of Marketing for the Building Corp, I 
am asking each and everyone of us to take an active role to insure the future of the Hall. Most of our renters are 
Social Media savvy. They do research before booking a hall for their event. What is critical is that we, as members 
all of the Building Corp, help our ongoing efforts to "spread the word" of the renovation and our great facility. 
The easiest and best way to do this is via Facebook. If you are not familiar with Facebook or seem challenged as 
to how to use it to our benefit, we will be conducting an upcoming seminar to walk through the steps and get you 
on board. It is easy and it's help is quite necessary for the sustainability of the Hall.  

Stay tuned for more and thanks.  

Mark Stastny and the BC Officers... 

Knights of Columbus  

Holy Rosary Council 4483 
 

GIVE THE GIFT OF LIFE! 
Lifesource 

Blood Drive - June 24, 2017 
 

The KC Hall  
15 N. Hickory Avenue 

Arlington Heights, IL 60004 
 

9:00 AM-3:00 PM 
 

Walk-Ins Welcome!!!!! 
 

For appointment information call Henry Zajda at 847-722-2099. 
 

In advance, THANK YOU for your help in making this 
Blood Drive a huge success! 



 

 

 

 
 

 

BEVERAGE ALCOHOL SELLERS & SERVERS  

EDUCATION AND TRAINING 

 
 

 
SATURDAY JUNE 17, 2017  

 
 

   8:00AM-12:00PM 
 
 
 
 
 
 

4 Hour Training  

Program 

4483 Members 

No Cost 

Illinois Liquor  

Control 

Commission 

2017 

Licensed Course 

Physical Properties of  

Alcohol 

Prevention and  

Intervention 

State and Local Statutes 

DUI 

ID Techniques 

Dram Shop and Liability 

Coverage 

 

CLASS LOCATION 

 

KC HALL 

15 N. Hickory 
Arlington Heights, IL  

60004 
(847) 255-4483 



Remember in Prayer       
 

Let us keep all of the following in our Prayers 
 

Karen Balaskas    Ray & Gloria Check  Dick Clark         
Marilyn Dockus                Bob Gaudio      Don Hecht        
Ashyln Kiwala          John & Cathy Morrow     Paul Schmidt            
Dean Sordyl      Tony Sulla                           
                 
Please pray for the thousands of innocent babies who will be killed in the US, this month, by abor-
tions,  for our United States Military troops in harm’s way, the victims of natural disasters, peace and 
all deceased Knights and their families. 
  

TO BE ADDED OR DELETED FROM PRAYER LIST 
Contact Brother Deacon Joseph at jyannotta@comcast.net 

Remember All deceased Knights and their families 

      Remember our          
Deceased 

 
James Stastny     

 
Joyce Cremius 

 
Tom Durand 

 
PGK Tom Lazzara 

 

PGK Al Eberhart     
 

"Please pray for those 
Knights, Ladies, Families 

and Friends who have 
passed before us."  

Produce Mobile 
 

Could you, a loved one or a friend use free produce and bread stuffs??  The Produce Mobile from the Chicago Food Depository is co-

ning back to St. Thomas of Villanova, 1201 E. Anderson Drive Palatine, IL 60074 on June 8, 2017.  Rain, snow or shine, our guests will 

be there. Will you be able to help? Produce and bread stuffs are available to our guests or anyone you may know who could use free 
food beginning around 9AM and finishing around 11:30AM or so.  Again, our guests do not need any form of ID. Volunteers are need-
ed to get carts from the Jewel Store, empty the truck, sort the goods, bag and distribute the goods finally, clean up. Volunteers, dress for 
the weather!  

For more information or to volunteer, please contact Mark Stastny at 847-632-1630. Thank you.  

July 2017 Calendar of Events 

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

   
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

1 
 

Frontier Days 

2 
 

Frontier Days 

3 
 

Frontier Days 

4 
 

Frontier Days 

 

5 
 
 

6 
 

Business Meeting        
7:30PM 

7 
 

8 

9 10 
 

11 
 

Squires Meeting 
6:30 P.M. 

 
 

12 

 

13 
 

Sword & Baldric 
7:30PM 

 

14 

 
15 
 

BASSET  
8am—Noon 

16 17 18 
 

Seton Assembly  

19 20 
 

Social Meeting 
7:30PM 

21 
 

22 
 

23 24 
 

25 
 

Building Corp. Meeting 
6:30 P.M. 

26 27 
Charity Meeting          

7:00 PM                    
Officers Meeting        

7:30 PM 

28 29 

30 31      

mailto:jyannotta@comcast.net
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June 2017 Calendar of Events 

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

   
 
 
 

 
 

1 
 

Business Meeting        
7:30PM 

 

2 
 

Volunteer            
Appreciation Dinner 

6:00 PM 

 

3 
 

4 5 6 
 

Squires Meeting 
6:30 P.M. 

 
 

7 8 
 

Sword & Baldric 
7:30PM 

9 
 

10 

11 12 
 

13 
 
 
 

14 
 
 

15 
 

Social Meeting—
Installation of Officers 

7:30PM 
 
 

16 

 
17 
 

BASSET  
8am—Noon 

18 19 20 
 

Seton Assembly  

21 22 
 

23 
 

24 
 

25 26 
 

27 
 

Building Corp. Meeting 
6:30 P.M. 

28 29 
Charity Meeting          

7:00 PM                    
Officers Meeting        

7:30 PM 

30  


